Greetings KES Families!

Our before and after school program, The Cove, will start accepting registrations for the 2025-26 school year on May 12th, 2025.  Please make sure to take advantage of our Cove incentives:

*REGISTRATION FORM MUST BE TURNED IN WITH PAYMENT
 
Registration fees paid on or before June 15th are $35. 
Registration fees increase to $70 after June 15th.
Registration fee will be waived if the 1st month payment for 2025-26 school is received by 5/30/25 (the last day of school).
There will be a limit on the number of students we will be able to have in the Cove for the upcoming school year, please act quickly.


 All registration paperwork must be resubmitted for returning Cove students.

As a reminder, Cove services are paid one month in advance beginning July 15th.  School consists of 180 days.  To make a convenient payment schedule we divide the full amount of those 180 days into 10 payments (20 bi-monthly payments).

Once again, we appreciate your continued support and participation in our program. Our goal is to provide you and your family the highest quality of care. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at
Janet.bryant@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
   

Janet C. Bryant


Extended Day Coordinator 


